
New and Exciting: Two separate AUCTIONS to benefit GSDA and future member 
events. 

1.     An On-line Auction will be offered on our Facebook Group page - GSDA Herding 
Trials. It is a private FB group so please join the group.  Around October 1st we will be 
auctioning off several items related to Private lessons with world renowned Herding 
Clinicians; MacRae Academy subscriptions, Weekend at Saltwater Ranch in Alabama with 
access to sheep and room accommodations; and much more.   Check out GSDA Herding 
Trials on FB or contact Jean Albrecht Murphy via 
email jeanalbrechtmurphy@outlook.com for more information. 

2.   Enjoy our first ever On-Site Silent Auction during the trial on Friday and Saturday. All 
items will be on display and available for your bidding pleasure.  Please bring an item or 
items to the trial for the auction or get them to Beth Anderson   dea@nebutel.com or Beth 
Mitchell hickoryhilldogs@gmail.com ahead of time.   Bidding will end Saturday after the 
day’s runs are over.  

We appreciate your support and thank you for being the best part of GSDA.  
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